
 

 
 
 
November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Mayor Stimpson and Chief Battiste, 

 

We are Janelle Babington and Penny Eims, animal welfare petitioners with 
AnimalVictory.org. Two weeks ago we submitted our petition to you with over 19,000 
signatures from people who want to see the owner of a dog named Tazi, punished for 
leaving him to suffer and die on the end of a chain in Mobile, Alabama. Today we are 
sending you over 19,000 signatures. 

 
We have yet to hear back from you regarding this important cruelty case and implore 
you to update us (and those who signed) about the progress of this investigation. Tazi 
suffered an agonizing death because of his owner, who we are told is Marcus E. Kyles. 

 
This is a sickening situation which deserves a full investigation and charges. Is there an 
investigation? We will continue to follow up on this case until we receive answers. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 
 
 
 
https://www.animalvictory.org/dog_slowly_suffered_and_died_on_the_end_of_a_chain_demand
_investigation_and_charges 
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